
SAN DIEGO 

CREDIT ABUSE RESISTANCE EDUCATION (“CARE”) 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS 

 

From:  U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Southern District of California 

Subject:  The Credit Abuse Resistance Education (CARE) program – Volunteers 
Needed 

 

The Credit Abuse Resistance Education (CARE) program is the court’s community 
outreach program that has promoted financial literacy education to San Diego County 
high school students and other young adults for nearly a decade. 

Our CARE Program presentation by CARE committee members consists of a 45-minute 
PowerPoint program offered without charge to local high school and college classes 
regularly throughout the year, as well as to other financially vulnerable groups such as 
the elderly and foster youths.  Consisting of local volunteers, the CARE committee is 
chaired by Hon. Margaret M. Mann.  Judge Mann is also the Court sponsor of the 
program.  The committee planning meetings are held in January, May and August of 
every year. 

The CARE committee currently is seeking additional volunteers to join the committee.  
This is a great opportunity to use your skill set to help the community and to get to know 
the others on the committee.  No special training is required, as the program is self-
explanatory for experienced practitioners.  If you would like to make a difference in the 
community without undue effort, this is your chance.  Volunteers are asked to commit to 
giving at least two presentations annually and to attend at least one lunch planning 
meeting via Zoom.  Helping to improve and update the program also is welcome.  
Please contact Michele McConnell at michele mcconnell@casb.usourts.gov if you are 
interested in more information and send us your resume so we can review it and 
assemble the 2023 CARE committee. 

 

https://care4yourfuture.org/sandiego/ 

 


